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28 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Interschool Netball Tournament – 3.30pm - 4.30pm, Tuesday 5 March, Auriol Junior School 

 

We have been invited to take part in another ‘mini’ interschool netball tournament. This time, it will 

be held at Auriol Junior School, Vale Road, Stoneleigh, KT19 0PJ.  

 

The tournament will begin at 3.30pm promptly and should be finished by around 4.30pm. If you 

would like your child to take part, please could you collect them from the office at 3.00pm promptly, 

as we need to be there for a 3.20pm registration. Please note - parking near Auriol Junior School is 

very limited so we’d be grateful if you could park considerately in available local roads. 

 

Parents/Carers are invited to come and watch to support the matches. Your child will already be 

changed into their PE kit (please ensure it is in school) but they may also need warm and waterproof 

clothing. We would also recommend that they have a snack and a water bottle with them. 

 

If you would like to lift share, the following children have been chosen to play: 

 

Laila, Jessie, Olivia, Thea, Ethan, Barbara, Taylor, Julen, Sadie and Ashton. 

 

We’d be grateful if you could complete the Google Form to give permission for your child to take 

part and to indicate who will be taking and collecting them. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Waldron, Mrs Herman and Mrs Bowe. 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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